
FLYER DELIVERY PROCEDURES 
 
 
Organizations may request that flyers be distributed to the Chittenango Central School 
District families through Peachjar.  The following procedures will be followed: 
 

1. Only flyers from not-for-profit organizations will be distributed.  The 
Superintendent has the discretion to consider the impact on the Chittenango 
Community in deciding to approve distribution.  There is no need for 
organizations to produce copies as Peachjar is an electronic delivery system.  
 

2. Flyers from a for-profit organization may not be distributed to the students.  
 

3. If you have uncertainty about the distribution of a flyer, contact Kathy Quinn, 
Confidential Administrative Assistant, Office of the Superintendent.     

 


